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On February 1, 2017, the CSU Fullerton Police Department (UPD) received two reports of a 
male who was "touching himself" on the outside of his clothing at 10:41 am and at 11:48 am 
in CSUF Parking Lot S (South side of College Park). During the first call, the male was seen 
on his phone walking in the parking lot. He was described as tall, with a beard and glasses, 
wearing a grey sweatshirt and jeans.   
 
The second report described the male as older, "Hispanic/Middle Eastern", tall with a thin 
build, buzzed hair, wearing a grey CSUF sweatshirt and "pretending" to be on the phone.    
 
There was a similar incident reported back on October 24, 2016 in the same area and a similar 
alert was sent to CSUF faculty/staff/students. The male in that incident was described as 
having dark skin, dark hair, in his early 20's, and wearing white shorts and a grey CSUF 
sweatshirt.  The UPD was unable to locate or identify the male from that incident. 
 
The male subject was reportedly not aggressive in any of these incidents, but caution is still 
advised. 
 
If you encounter this person, move to a safe location and call the UPD by dialing 911 or 
657-278-2515 (press 1).  Or if you have any additional information to provide regarding the 
incidents above, please contact the Detective outlined below.

If anyone has any information related to this case or incident, please 
contact Detective Hollyfield at the Cal State Fullerton Police 
Department at (657) 278-2191.


